Learn about the pipeline

Those interesting in learning more about the XL pipeline may attend a meeting Thursday
(today), Nov. 3, from 5:30-6:30 p.m. at 502 West K in Ogallala.
Mike Groene will give a short presentation followed by a question and answer session. Groene

serves with the Western Nebraska Taxpayers Association and is on the board of directors at the
Platte Institute for Economic Research.

The event is sponsored by the Western Nebraska Citizen’s Caucus.




